
Departures within Greece
(from the mainland to the islands, from island to island, from the islands to the mainland)

We wish to inform you that according to the Government Gazette, regarding the
“Extraordinary measures to protect the public health from the risk of further spread of
COVID-19, all ferry trips (from mainland to the islands and other mainland ports, between
the islands as well as from the islands to the mainland) are allowed under the following
obligation:

● The use of a protective mask is mandatory in all indoor public passenger areas.
If a passenger is not wearing a mask, he / she will not be allowed to enter the ship.

The use of a protective mask is mandatory in all internal areas. It is recommended to use a
double mask or mask (FFP2 or N95), in all indoor common passenger areas.


